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The key items of note from the Chairman’s perspective are: 
 
 
 
• Update meeting with RUH Lead Governor 
 
• Update meetings with Ian Orpen and Peter Jenkins, CCG chairs. 
 
• Update meeting with BaNES HealthWatch representative. 
 
• Joined other healthcare providers and commissioners for a future planning event with 

Wiltshire Council. 
 
• Attended the Bath Cancer Unit Support Group annual presentation receiving a    

cheque for £90,000 for PET-CT additional equipment and thanking significant 
donors.   
 

• Attended Launch of the RUH Patient and Carer Experience Strategy 
 

• Chaired the Caring for You event given by the Forever Friends Appeal. 
 
• Attended the celebrations for the Nurses and Midwives Day with a large number of 

RUH staff 
 
• Attended the South West Organ Donation regional collaborative meeting in Exeter. 
 
• Completed annual NED appraisals. 
 
• Attended and spoke at the Friends of the RUH AGM and planted a tree to 

commemorate their 60th anniversary. It was a pleasure to join the volunteers for their 
evening celebration. 

 
• Chaired two consultant appointment panels. 
 
• Ward and specialty visits including Short Stay Surgical Unit, Surgical Assessment 

Unit, ITU and Philip Yeoman 
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